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  High-level Dialogue on Financing for Development 

  In accordance with General Assembly decision 64/551 of 23 February 2010, the fourth 
High-level Dialogue on Financing for Development will be held on Tuesday, 23, and 
Wednesday, 24 March 2010, at United Nations Headquarters. Pursuant to General 
Assembly resolution 64/194 of 21 December 2009, the overall theme of the Dialogue will 
be “The Monterrey Consensus and Doha Declaration on Financing for Development: 
status of implementation and tasks ahead”. 

  Plenary meetings 

  The Dialogue will include three plenary meetings, chaired by the President of the 
General Assembly. Two plenary meetings will be held on Tuesday, 23 March, from 
10 a.m. to 1 p.m. and from 3 to 6 p.m. A short closing plenary meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, 24 March, at 5.45 p.m. All plenary meetings will be held in the Trusteeship 
Council Chamber. Each delegation will have one seat for the representative and one seat 
for the alternate representative or adviser. 

  List of speakers 

  The list of speakers for the plenary meetings is open. Inscriptions shall be on a first- Affairs Branch (e-mail heddachem@un.org; tel. 1 (212) 
963-5063; fax 1 (212) 963-3783; room S-2940B)

. 

  Round tables 

  The Dialogue will include three interactive multi-stakeholder round tables to be held in 
parallel on Wednesday, 24 March, from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. on the following themes:  

   Round table 1: The reform of the international monetary and financial system and 
its implications for development (Conference Room 1 (NLB));  

   Round table 2: The impact of the current financial and economic crisis on foreign 
direct investment and other private flows, external debt and international trade 
(Conference Room 2 (NLB)); and 

   Round table 3: The role of financial and technical development cooperation, 
including innovative sources of development finance, in leveraging the 
mobilization of domestic and international financial resources for development 
(Conference Room 4 (NLB)). 

  Each round table will be open to participation by representatives of all Member States; 



representatives wishing to participate in the round tables are kindly requested to 
inscribe with the Financing for Development Office (e-mail espinar@un.org; tel. 


